Ecojustice online comment moderation policy

Comments are a great way to share information and sustain a dialogue on important environmental
issues. We invite you to join the conversation.

When posting a comment on Ecojustice’s website or social media channels, please be respectful and
follow the guidelines below:

No racist, xenophobic, sexist, homophobic or otherwise discriminatory or hateful language.

No threatening language or comments advocating violence.

Keep it family friendly. No obscene, graphic or profane language.

Avoid partisan comments. Ecojustice is a registered charity, which means that while we can

advocate for or against specific policy positions, we cannot advocate for or against particular

political parties or politicians. When commenting on our website or via our social media
channels, refrain from editorializing about politicians or political parties. Also, please refrain
from offering advice on who other readers should or should not vote for.

5. No personal attacks. Voice a criticism or share a contrary opinion, but don’t attack authors,
other commenters or the subject of a story as people. Don’t make accusations you cannot
support and be sure to respect the privacy of others.

6. No spam. Don’t use the comment function to post ads or commercial content. Be brief and

refrain from posting the same comment multiple times and from taking the discussion off topic.
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Failure to follow these guidelines will result in comments being deleted. In extreme or repeat cases,
accounts may be blocked, preventing further participation in Ecojustice’s online community.

Concerned about a comment you’ve read or a comment that has been deleted? Contact us at:
webmaster@ecojustice.ca

Please be advised that Ecojustice does not provide individual legal advice on our website or through our
social media channels.
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